
Janak Kishore

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/10787247/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

16

papers

389

citations

8

h-index

1163117

15

g-index

996975

16

all docs

16

docs citations

16

times ranked

464

citing authors



Janak Kishore

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Infection with cytomegalovirus in patients with inflammatory bowel disease: prevalence, clinical
significance and outcome. Journal of Medical Microbiology, 2004, 53, 1155-1160. 1.8 191

2
Finger printing of mycobacterium tuberculosis in patients with intracranial tuberculomas by usingin
vivo,ex vivo, andin vitro magnetic resonance spectroscopy. Magnetic Resonance in Medicine, 1996, 36,
829-833.

3.0 67

3 Human parvovirus B19-induced acquired pure amegakaryocytic thrombocytopenia. British Journal of
Haematology, 2005, 128, 128-129. 2.5 25

4 Standardization of B19 IgG ELISA to study the seroepidemiology of parvovirus B19 in North Indian
voluntary blood donors. Asian Journal of Transfusion Science, 2010, 4, 86. 0.3 20

5 Parvovirus B19-induced Thrombocytopenia and Anemia in a Child with Fatal Fulminant Hepatic Failure
Coinfected with Hepatitis A and E Viruses. Journal of Tropical Pediatrics, 2009, 55, 335-337. 1.5 19

6 Serological study on parvovirus B19 infection in multitransfused thalassemia major patients and its
transmission through donor units. Asian Journal of Transfusion Science, 2011, 5, 140. 0.3 13

7 Detection of parvovirus B19 in a case of erythema infectiosum with myositis. Indian Pediatrics, 2006,
43, 814-7. 0.4 11

8 Clinical impact &amp; pathogenic mechanisms of human parvovirus B19: A multiorgan disease inflictor
incognito. Indian Journal of Medical Research, 2018, 148, 373. 1.0 8

9 A pilot study on parvovirus B19 infection in paediatric haematological malignancies. Indian Journal of
Medical Research, 2011, 133, 407-13. 1.0 8

10 Seroanalysis of Chlamydia trachomatis and S-TORCH agents in women with recurrent spontaneous
abortions. Indian Journal of Pathology and Microbiology, 2003, 46, 684-7. 0.2 8

11 Can Parvovirus B19 infection be naturally oncolytic: clinical findings raise such a possibility in
leukaemic children. Indian Journal of Medical Research, 2014, 139, 952-3. 1.0 5

12
Real time PCR reconfirmed three novel clinical associations of parvovirus B19: Non-occlusive bowel
gangrene, amegakaryocytic thrombocytopenia &amp; myositis. Indian Journal of Medical Research, 2015,
142, 88.

1.0 4

13 Novel detection of parvovirus B19 DNA & IgM antibodies in patients with non-occlusive gangrene of
stomach & bowel. Indian Journal of Medical Research, 2010, 131, 702-10. 1.0 4

14
Detection & differentiation of Coxsackie A 24 variant isolated from an epidemic of acute haemorrhagic
conjunctivitis in north India by RT-PCR using a novel primer pair. Indian Journal of Medical Research,
2002, 115, 176-83.

1.0 3

15 Standardization of parvovirus B19 DNA extraction from serum and quantitative PCR. Indian Journal of
Pathology and Microbiology, 2005, 48, 522-5. 0.2 3

16 Sero-molecular evaluation of human cytomegalovirus disease in renal transplant rejection. Nepal
Medical College Journal, 2004, 6, 83-7. 0.1 0


